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The first regular meeting of the Kingsbury Town Board was held on October 3, 2016 at the Kingsbury 

Town Hall at 6 Michigan Street, Hudson Falls. 

MEMBERS PRESENT:                              Dana Hogan, Supervisor 

                                                                   William Collins, Councilman 

                                                                   Richard Doyle, Councilman 

                                                                   Henry Freebern, Councilman 

ABSENT:                                                    Paul Bromley, Councilman 

 OTHERS PRESENT:                                  Michael Graham, Superintendent of Highways 

                                                                   Todd Humiston, Dog Control Officer 

                                                                   Jolene & Jerry Caruso, Town Residents 

 The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Supervisor Hogan and opened for the order of business 

with the Flag Salute led by Councilman Doyle. 

 

The minutes of the September 19, 2016 Town Board Meeting will be reviewed at the next Town Board 

Meeting. 

 

A motion by Councilman Freebern seconded by Councilman Doyle and carried by a vote of 5 ayes 

agreeing to waive the Liquor Authority 30-Day Advance Notice for Kingsbury National Golf, Inc. The 

establishment is located at 111 County Route 41, Hudson Falls, NY 12839. 

 

Supervisor Hogan reported before retired Historian Paul Loding fell ill; he planned on attending a Board 

Meeting to discuss old headstones to possibly be listed on the National Register of Historical Places 

located at the Moss Street Cemetery. Hogan stated; apparently Loding was successful; the Moss Street 

Cemetery has been nominated to the National Register of Historical Places as of September 28, 2016 by 

The New York State Board for Historic Preservation. 

 

Superintendent of Highways Michael Graham reported the cold storage building was complete. Graham 

also reported the roto-former had been delivered to Paul McCarty at the Washington County Historical 

Society. The roto-former had been stored at the old Town Hall at 210 Main Street for many years. 

 

Councilman Freebern commented what a great job the Highway guys had done on the pole barn. 

 

Supervisor Hogan reported the Washington County budget process has begun. Hogan also reported the 

audit being conducted by the NYS Comptroller’s Office is nearing an end. The auditor; William Mapes; 

reported all Town employees had been very co-operative with him. 

 

Councilman Doyle spoke with the auditor and reported an audit report will be prepared and sent to the 

Town in the spring. 

 

A motion by Councilman Freebern seconded by Councilman Doyle and carried by a vote of 5 ayes 

accepting written reports submitted by Sole Assessor, Colleen Adamec. 

 

There being no further business before the Board a motion to adjourn by Councilman Freebern 

seconded by Councilman Collins and carried by a vote of 5 ayes to adjourn the meeting at 7 15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cynthia A. Bardin 


